
Newsletter 1                                     

September  2018    

We Respect We are Honest We Listen We are Positive We Care 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Headteacher 
 
Welcome back to the autumn term!  We hope that 
you all had a wonderful, fun-filled and relaxing break 
and are ready for the new term.  
 
Walking around school you can imagine being a 
knight in a castle!  
 
We are very proud of all our new reception children 
who are settling very quickly.   
 
A very big welcome to all of our new children 
throughout the school and our new families that have 
joined us. We hope to see you in school for your 
child's Year/Phase meeting; these are a useful 
opportunity for you to meet key staff in the year 
group and hear some important information.  
 
We are very happy to see the arrival of our new 
Clevertouch boards in all the classrooms.  Thank you 
to the PFA and to all of you for your support in raising 
the money to achieve this. 
 
The term ahead is full of exciting learning events, this 
week we will be participating in a school fitness live 
stream from Joe Wicks to keep us active and 
energised ready for learning! 
 

 

Parking 

Could we please request that you park 

considerately when dropping off and picking up 

your children and that you do not park on the      

zig-zag lines directly outside school - thank you. 

 

Stars of the Week  
(Week ending Friday 7th September 2018) 

 
 

Lunchtimes 
 

Universal Free School Meals 
All our infants are eating their hot meals beautifully. 
 

Paid school meals - message from Chartwells  
We have been asked by Chartwells to request that 
parents make sure when they order hot school meals 
on line, ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ new class/year 
group ς thank you. 
 

Lunchboxes 
As we are a healthy school, chocolate or sweets 
ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭǳƴŎƘōƻȄΦ  ! 
chocolate covered biscuit or cake is permitted. 
 
We are a nut free school, could you please ensure 
that nuts or nut products are not brought to school ς 
thank you. 
 

End of School pick-up 

Please can we remind parents/carers to either let the 
teacher know or telephone the school office if their 
child is going to be picked up by someone who has 
not been included on the school pick-up form.  If you 
need a new form please collect a copy from the 
school office.  Thank you. 
 

         Estcots Open Morning 
(September 2019 Early Years Intake) 

 
Our Open Morning for  

Early Years Intake September 2019  
is on Thursday 11th October at 9.30 am 

 
Parents will have the opportunity to tour the school 

and meet the children and staff 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9ŀǊƭȅ ¸ŜŀǊǎ Ψс ²ŜŜƪǎ ƛƴ aŜŜǘƛƴƎΩ  
 
A meeting for Early Years Parents to have the 
opportunity to get to know each other and to discuss 
ways in which they can help their child in the first 
term has been arranged for Wednesday 10th October  
at 2.00 pm. 

Meet the Teacher - Year/ Phase Meeting for 
Parents  
 
Year 1   -            Monday 24th September at 2.15 pm 
Year 2   -            Friday 21st September at 2.15 pm   
Year 3 & 4 -      Friday 28th September at 2:15pm  
Year 5 & 6 -      Tuesday 18th September at 2.15 
       
 

National Grandparents Day  
 
On Friday 5th October we will be celebrating National 
Grandparents Day (which is on Sunday 7th October).   
 
Children can invite a Grandparent (or substitute 
Grandparent) into school from 2.00 pm onwards 
to share a book with or just show them around their 
classroom. 
 

Music Lessons 

Music lessons are available either through the    

Music Service www.westsussexmusic.co.uk or 

through private individuals as below. 

Guitar Lessons 
Mrs Clifford  
Email: janeclifford@talktalk.net  
Home Tel: 01342 326384  

 

Piano Lessons 

Mrs Denise Robinson 

Home Tel: 01825 733491 

Mob Tel: 07857 897562 

Email: miles.robinson@btinternet.com                                                                                               

 

Road Safety/Parking 

May we remind parents not to allow their children to 

ride their bikes and scooters when crossing the road or 

in the school courtyard.  

Could we please request that you park considerately 

and carefully (not mounting the pavement) when 

dropping off and picking up your children and that you 

do not park on the zig-zag lines directly outside 

schoolΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ - thank you. 

If you experience anti-social driving please telephone 
Operation Crackdown on 01243 642 222 or 
www.OperationCrackdown.org 
 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 28th September 2018 

9.00 ς 10.30 am 

 

 
 

After our successful coffee morning last year, we will 
once again be supporting this Macmillan event.  We 
will be opening our hall for family and friends to have 
a coffee and sit and chat.  Parents will be allowed to 
collect their children from class and bring them to the 
hall for a cake and drink if they would like to.  Please 
can we have cake donations brought to the hall first 
thing in the morning. 

 

School Photographs 

Vancols Photographers will be coming into school  
to take individual/ family photographs on Friday  
12th October (Estcots children only).  

 

.] 

 

PFA Forthcoming Events   

PFA Meet and Greet 
Thursday 13th September 2018 at 8.00 pm 

Paddington Pre-School  
(next to the main hall)  

Annual General Meeting     
            Wednesday 26th September at 7.30 pm                                                       
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